
FAMILY DAY WEEKEND - FEBRUARY 15,16,17TH - NOTRE DAME 
AND U-MICHIGAN 
 
In the new year we are going to go to Notre Dame and U-Michigan 
and play two competitive games against teams of our own ages.  We 
will also get a tour of both Universities and meet the coaches of 
each University and get a tour of the athletic facilities.  We have a 
good relationship with both Universities and South bend Indiana, 
home of Notre Dame, is where we will stay on Saturday and Sunday 
evening. We will look to play a game on Saturday late afternoon, 
Sunday – TBA and possibility of a third on the Monday morning. 

  
We will travel by Luxury Coach and a $500 is required, payment can 
be made by e-transfer to winstarssoccer@bellnet.ca or by payment 
of deposit on credit card or the registration page. 

  
We hope Parents can join us for an amazing weekend and two of the 
best Universities in the World 

  

 
  

mailto:winstarssoccer@bellnet.ca
https://www.winstarssoccer.com/registration.htm


  

 

Letter from Bobby Clark,  
  
  

 

https://www.winstarssoccer.com/images/testimonials/test-bobbyclark-2.pdf


  

Our academy players at Notre Dame 

  

  

 
 


